
Christopher Selsby, Managing Director, the Board Members and Associates of

Harwood International’s London companies
announce, with deep regret and sadness, the passing of

Jean Paul BARBIER-MUELLER
The father of their Chairman and Chief Executive

J. Gabriel BARBIER-MUELLER
For all enquiries, please contact the family.
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